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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Summer Sprouts Begins This Friday at Belvedere 

 

Dear Belvedere Families, 

 

Looking for something fun to do with your children this summer? 

 

Join us for Summer Sprouts, a new weekly gathering starting Friday, June 27 at the Belvedere Estate! 

 

Families with children in elementary school or younger (babies and toddlers welcome!) are invited every 

Friday for open outdoor play and simple summer activities. Bring a packed lunch for yourself and your 

child(ren) if you plan to stay through lunch. 

 

Even if you can't stay the whole time, feel free to drop in for any part of the day and enjoy a relaxed 

summer afternoon with other families! 

 

Basic Flow of the Day: 

11:00 AM - Arrivals and Free Play 

11:50 AM - Circle Time 

12:00 PM - Lunch 

12:30 PM - Activity or Craft 

1:00 PM - Free Play 

 

Drinks and snacks available for purchase 

 

We hope to see you and your little ones for fun in the sun and meaningful connection each Friday! 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

 

Visit our website  



 

 

 
 


